Join us for Apple Picking!
Saturday, September 30 at Thompson’s Orchard

Calling all fall-lovers! The Fellowship Committee invites all parishioners and families to join us
as we pick apples at Thompson’s Orchard in New Gloucester on Saturday, September 30th at
9:30am.

We will travel back to Yarmouth, and bring the apples purchased to the St. Bart’s kitchen to
cook applesauce and apple pies together. The food will be donated to Friendship House and
the Yarmouth Community Food Pantry. Purchase a bag of apples, donuts, and cider to bring
home as well! Please let us know you're coming to pick and/or cook by signing up on the
clipboard in the narthex or by contacting Pal Covie at palcovie@gmail.com.

If you have an affinity for cooking, a great recipe, or just want to help set-up, organize, cook,
and/or clean-up in the kitchen, we need 3-4 volunteers!

We are also looking for folks to donate:
e disposable pie plates,
e mason jars,
e pie crusts.

If you have a food mill or peeler we can borrow while cooking, please let us know! Thank you!
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